
Good Morning Council Members,

I am writing to communicate my support for the Hugo’s Development Application, referenced above, which 
seeks additional seating on the Lower Deck and Southern Promenade. The additional 68 seating and public 
garden features are professionally designed and presented for Council’s and Manly Residents consideration.

I have been a resident on the Northern Beaches since 1976 and have owned property in Manly since 1995.

The changes over the years have delivered Manly to Sydney, Australia & the Rest of the World.

In particular the presence of such a professional and ongoing successful operator such as Hugo’s has filled me 
full of pride so at every chance I regularly bring friends, family and new comers to Hugo’s and also other 
successful businesses in the area.

As a longstanding customer of Hugo’s, they as operators have continued to display style, professionalism, safety 
and due consideration to everyone that visits their premises/ business. Hugo’s management and staff definitely 
have my vote as to their ability to manage and properly service the additional seating and service so that more 
people can enjoy.

During the COVID pandemic, Hugo’s managed their premises, staff, customers and community with respect and 
professionalism. I remain confident that they will continue to do so during these improvements and the 
everchanging economic environment we find ourselves in these days.

Should you wish and further representation please don’t hesitate to call or email me

Warm Regards,

Tony Tighe
Director
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